
 
 
 

 

 
21 May 2024 

Investor Webinar Invitation 

Australian Potash Limited (APC or the Company) (ASX: APC) is pleased to invite shareholders and 
prospective investors to attend an upcoming webinar presentation. 
 
The webinar will be held via Zoom at: 

12pm AEST / 10am AWST  
Thursday 23rd May 2024,  

 
Registration is available through the following link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CoC25TTzRV-WmF3ovm1hNA 
 
The webinar will be delivered by Managing Director and CEO Mr Matt Shackleton, who will be discussing the 
Company’s recent $2.98 million Capital Raising, with funds to be put towards an initial Air-Core (AC) drilling 
program at the Lake Wells gold project. 
 
The 100%-owned Lake Wells project is located at the northern end of the Yamarna Belt of Western Australia 
(WA) and possesses priority drill prospects at the East and West Targets, which were identified during a 
review of all historic exploration including drill assays, magnetic data and structural analysis. 
 
Additionally, the Company is progressing its Nexus rare earth elements (REE) and lithium project located in 
the West Arunta region of WA with Heritage and Access negotiations underway with the Tjamu Tjamu 
Registered Native Title Body Corporate. 
 
The format of the webinar will include a formal presentation followed by an interactive Q&A. Webinar 
attendees will have the opportunity to submit questions directly to management during the Q&A session. 
 
A recorded copy of the webinar will be made available following the event. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release to ASX by Matt Shackleton, Managing Director and CEO 
of APC.  
 
For further information, please contact: 

Matt Shackleton       

Managing Director & CEO      

m.shackleton@australianpotash.com.au    

+61 (0) 438 319 841       
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